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9th December 2019



Dear Parents/Carers,

Yellow and Green Class will commence Swimming Lessons Thursday 9th January 2020.  We will depart from school at 10am and returning at 12pm and will be travelling via Mini Bus, to Bloxwich Active Living.

As you may or may not be aware Swimming is a compulsory part of the curriculum for all pupils and therefore is a legal requirement.  

They will need the following Swimming Kit in school on the day please:

Swimming Costume (No Bikini’s)
Swimming Shorts (No Baggy Board Shorts)
Towel
Swimming Hat MUST BE WORN – Please make sure you buy the correct size for your child.

All named and in a named bag please.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Faithfully

J. Thompson

Mrs J Thompson
Principal
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